
End of year Review 
2020



Who has joined Barham this year?



Look at some of the things we got up to!















Do you remember Christmas at School?



Which country did your Christmas 
decorations in the hall come from?



Who was Barham’s Santa?











Do you remember what Mrs Higgins was giving 
out here?



What was your favourite part of 
the panto?



What is Owyn doing here?



Who has visited Barham?





Look 
who 
visited 
Jays!



Who visited 
Wrens?



What was new this year?





What class trips have you been 
on this year?







Where is 
Miss 
Thomas & 
the Jays?



What are Year 3 doing here?



Who did you dress up as on World Book Day?





What have you learnt to do that you 
couldn’t do a year ago?







Who have we raised money for 
this year?



Have you won anything this year?





What have you made this year?



What have you enjoyed the most this 
year?





Goodbye and Good luck to …



To all these children … good 
luck in your new schools.

Joshua (Wrens)

Sebastien (Jays)

Poppy (Year 3)

Thomas (Year 3)

Ethan (Year 4)

Hugo (Year 4)

Benoit (Year 4)

We will miss you!



And good luck to our lovely Year 6!


